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Friday 22nd July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As the academic year almost comes to an end, I wanted to take this opportunity to 

say thank you for all the continued parental and community support we receive at 

Summercourt Academy. It has been fantastic to have been able to work together 

more closely this year, sharing the learning journeys our pupils and your children go 

on. Being able to open our doors again and invite you all in to share the 

achievements and celebrate the learning has been wonderful. I hope this is 

something we can continue to build on next year with even more opportunities 

being planned for us to come together as a community. 

 

PTFA - Parent/Teacher/Friend/Association 

A huge thank you goes to our PTFA team this year for all the successful events you 

have run and managed and for the financial contribution made towards the year 6 

rewards and gifts this year. You have achieved so much, and we are excited to see 

how we can develop this further next year.  

If you would like to find out more about our PTFA and how you can support and help 

us, please come along to the next PTFA meeting early in the Autumn term. (Date 

TBC). 

 

Weather 

Please continue to send your children into school next week with sun hats and water 

bottles. It is brilliant to hear that most pupils are applying sun cream before school 

with some also reapplying the suncream during the school day. 

 

__________________________________ 

 

Another year has whizzed by, and it is time for our wonderful year 6 cohort to begin 

the next stage in their educational journeys. 

 

Year 6 - message 

It has been an absolute joy to watch each of you achieve your best and shine 

bright.  

Good luck from all of us at Summercourt Academy. We know you will all continue to 

be the best you can be in everything you do. Continue to make yourself (and 

everyone around you) proud. We will miss you! 
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Staffing 

Miss Reynolds will be sadly leaving us at the end of this academic year. She has 

been a fantastic member of our team and we are grateful for all the years of 

support she has given to Summercourt pupils. Miss Reynolds has an exciting new 

career plan and is leaving us to achieve her lifelong dream of becoming a midwife. 

We wish Miss Reynolds the best of luck as she embarks on her new adventure 

ahead. 

Miss Devonport will be taking her maternity leave during the Summer break. We all 

know Miss Devonport will be a wonderful mother and wish her lots of special memory 

making opportunities with her bundle of joy joining us soon. 

 

We are pleased to let you all know that we have appointed an experienced EYFS TA 

to join Class 1 in September and that the brilliant Mrs Blamires will be leading in Class 

3 until Miss Devonport returns.  

 

Staff Structure 2022/2023 

Class 1: Miss Keeley and Mrs Wykes with Miss Lowry, Miss Read, Miss Jelley and Miss 

Looms 

Class 2: Mrs Staff, Mrs Davis, and Mrs Canning 

Class 3: Mrs Blamires, Mrs Waters, Mrs Canning, and Miss Potthurst 

Class 3: Mr Kelly, Miss Simmonds, Mrs Norton, and Miss Wastie  

 

Booking Meals on ParentPay for September 2022 onwards 

All parents were sent an email last week, regarding booking meals on ParentPay from 

September.  Please take time to read through the email and helpsheet and get in 

touch if you have any concerns. 

In order to be able to pre-book meals, debt on your lunch account must be less than 

£10, so ParentPay recommends clearing any debts before trying to book. 

 

Menu Changes Next Week 

 

Monday: 

Cheese and Tomato Pizza and salad 

Normal pasta option  

NO JACKET POTATOES AVAILABLE 

 

Tues: 

Fish fingers and chips 

Quorn sausage and chips 

Normal pasta option  

NO JACKET POTATOES AVAILABLE  
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Important Dates 

25.7.22 - Whole school end of term party. 

25.7.22 - Class 4 leavers disco and dinner (Year 5 and 6 only) 17:00-18:30 (Please 

enter and exit school via office entrance. All pupils to be collected please). 

26.7.22 - Last Day of Summer Term - 2pm finish 

 

INSET days 2022/2023 

Monday 5th September 2022  

Monday 31st October 2022  

Tuesday 3rd January 2023  

Friday 10th February 2023  

Monday 5th June 2023  

 

Monday 26th September - Community cohesion day - Potential school closure day 

for Summercourt Fair 2022. 

 

This is the final weekly email of the year from me and the Summercourt Team. We 

wish you all a glorious summer break and look forward to seeing you all again on 

Tuesday 6th September. 

 

Best wishes Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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